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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
PrderIck, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter of 
January 171, 1971, in which you seek assistance 
in your research of materials found in the 
National Archives. 

The question presented in your letter 
is not one of obtaining information under the 
Freedom of Information Act. 

Although you indicate that a review of the 
material may impose a burden upon you, it would 
be inappropriate for the Federal government 
to conduct your research for you since the 
naterial you seek is presently available to 
you. 

Sincerely. 

Richard G. Kleindienst 
Deputy Attorney General 


